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Note to broadcasters 

Upcoming Call for Inputs – Broadcasting Code Guidance 

The Ofcom Broadcasting Code contains the rules which broadcast television and radio licensees must 

follow when complying their programmes. Ofcom also makes available Guidance to assist 

broadcasters in interpreting and applying the Code. We are conducting a review of this guidance, and 

this summer we plan to issue a Call for Inputs, as we are keen to hear from broadcasters on how we 

could update and improve the guidance. Further details will be flagged in the Bulletin and through our 

Broadcasting email updates. 

We plan to publish our refreshed guidance in the first half of 2023.  

If you have any initial thoughts at this stage or any queries, please contact us via 

codeguidance@ofcom.org.uk  

If you want to sign up for Ofcom’s Broadcasting email updates, you can do so using this form and by 

selecting ‘yes’ on the Broadcasting option. 

https://www.ofcom.org.uk/tv-radio-and-on-demand/information-for-industry/guidance/programme-guidance
mailto:codeguidance@ofcom.org.uk
https://www.ofcom.org.uk/about-ofcom/latest/email-updates

